
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

The Moanalua Middle School Beginning Bands will showcase their first concert to     

demonstrate the musical skills and progress learned thus far in class.  This informal concert 

will be held at the MMS band room (K-2).  Each concert is designated to a different period 

so you will only need to attend the night that corresponds to your son or daughter’s band   

period.  Doors will open to the public at 5:45 p.m. 

Students must report to the MMS band room by 5:15 p.m.  Please understand that students 

who do not report by the designated time, fails to wear the proper uniform, and/or does not bring   

instrument, will not perform at the Beginning Band Demonstration Concert; however, they will remain 

to observe the performance.  All students shall help clean up after the concert.  If your child will be late 

or must leave early, we kindly ask that you provide a signatory note with a valid reason one day 

prior to the event.  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.    
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 MOANALUA MIDDLE SCHOOL  

BAND PROGRAM 

Time: 6:00—7:00 p.m. 

Letter Date:  Monday, November 8, 2010 

Print a PDF version of th
is le

tter at: 

http://m
oanaluamiddle.org  

Departm
ents -

 Fine Arts 
- B

and Program 

X                                                                                            _______________ 

Student’s Name (PLEASE PRINT)                                              Period 

 

X                                                                                            _______________ 

Student’s Signature                                                 Date   

 

X                                                                                            _______________                         _________________________ 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature                                                         Date                                                       Relationship 

Our signature indicates that we have read and understand the information provided in this letter.   

Please sign & return by  

Monday, November 15, 2010 

The signed letter will count as a homework grade.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at       

(808) 831-7855 or mmsbandk2@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely,  

 

_____________________________________                                                 _________________________________ 

Mr. Ryan Howe, band director                                        Mr. Steven Agasa, band director 

CONCERT ATTIRE 

Aloha Shirt 

Blue Jeans  

Covered Shoes 


